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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

November 2021

To all Five Boro Members and Friends,

I want to start off by thanking all our 5 Boro members that attended the October meeting.
Our last meeting was a huge success. All the members that attended came out to meet the DOB
Assistant Commissioner, Patrick Wehle. Mr. Wehle spoke about the new changes and updates in
the DOB, and the future relationship with 5 Boro. We also had a great turn out by Con Edison;
resolving problems at our meeting via their staff and company computers. Thank you to Tom
Berger of the Con Edison committee for making it happen.

At our next meeting on Nov 16th, 2021, the Planning Committee along with the DOB will put
together a seminar on Licensing Renewal. It will be presented by the DOB Director of Licensing.
Please note you have 90 days before your birthday to renew. Renew as soon as possible to avoid
any complications.

5 Boro is working very hard for our members to keep up with changes in our industry. We

hope our members take advantage of the opportunities by attending these meetings. When
attending a meeting please bring your vaccination card or a negative test.

God Bless,

Richard Martinez
5 Boro President



